
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2011 8:11 AM 
To: 'Bob Asher' 
Subject: RE: 2RP-905 (Knoll AOK Federal #1) 

Bob, 

Thank you for the notification. It is not a problem on this end, sorry you had to re-sample. 

NMOCD District 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext. 108 
575-626-0857 
mike.bratclicr@state.inn .ns 

From: Bob Asher [mailto:BobA(ayatespetroleum.corn] 
Sent: Monday, November 07, 2011 4:35 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: 2RP-905 (Knoll AOK Federal #1) 

Mike, 

Remediation proposal was due on 10/21/2011,1 had sampled the release area on 10/4/2011, delivered to Xenco 10/14/2011, 
but Xenco did not run the samples and the hold time expired. I have since resampled and those samples are currently at 
Xenco. As soon as I receive the analytical reports I will submit a work plan for further remediation work or request 
sample acceptance. I apologize for the delay. 

Thank you. 

Robert Asher 
Senior Environmental Regulatory Agent 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
575-748-4217 (Direct) 
575-365-4021 (Cell) 
boba@yatespetroleum.com 
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